17.6.2023
Notice to all the Mentors

As you all know Manipur is on the boil. A lot of people are driven out, displaced,
their houses are burnt and lives are lost. We have a number of students from
Manipur studying at SJU. The Chancellor has asked us to reach out all our
students from Manipur and find out their situation. Hereby | request all the
mentors to be in touch with your respective mentees from Manipur through
phone call or any other medium of communication, find out their situation, and
if they need any help kindly contact Fr James Chin SJ (9481752064).

Let us be the ambassadors of peace and harmony

Vice Cha n’zellor



